School News

The Prayer

Dear God

Thank you for our family and friends.

Thank you for the love we share with one another.

Help us to make it stronger day by day.



"Well Done"

to the following pupils who received special awards this week:

Reception – Milan, Aimie, Harris

Year 1 – Oscar W, Harry, Jemima

Year 2 – Aleksas, Stanley, Emily M

Year 3 – Alysa, Molly Rebecca

Year 4 –Matthew, Freya,

Florence, Sienna

Year 5 – Felicity, Fin W, Anna

Year 6 – Oliver, Alfie, Finley

Message from the Headteacher

Dear parents / carers,

Just a reminder that the Free virtual online safety workshop specifically for parents, run by our ICT support, is on Wednesday 10th February 2021 8 - 9pm.

The workshop lasts around an hour and will take place exclusively on Zoom. As this session is being run single-handedly there will be NO ADMISSION after 8pm. You will be able to join the Zoom session from 7:45pm.

Places are strictly limited. Book your free place via the link at https://123parents.oxon.in

This week, Year 2 completed 100 laps of the playground in memory of Captain Sir Tom Moore who passed away this week. Hopefully, many of you may have heard Miss Hickman's 'shout out' to the children of Holy Trinity on Heart FM yesterday afternoon. Miss Hickman praised the children for all of the hard work they are continuing to do, both at home and in school.

It's looking more hopeful that the school will reopen fully on the 8th March, fingers crossed.



Year 2's laps for Captain Sir Tom Moore

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dates for Spring Term	
Friday 12 th February	Break up for Half Term
Monday 22 nd February	Return to School
	Multi Faith Week
Wednesday 31 st March	School Closes for Easter at 12.05pm
Monday 19 th April	Return to School
Monday 17 th May	Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight Checks